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For the mother of the baby in your household.

If you are not the mother of the baby in your household, please have her fill out this questionnaire.


Dear Project FIRST Panel Member: 

I have enclosed the last questionnaire for Project FIRST, the Feeding Infants Research Study. This study will help the 
FDA better understand babies’ first year.  Your response to this questionnaire is essential to a complete picture of the first 
year. I appreciate all of your help with this project so far and hope you will complete and return this final questionnaire as 
soon as possible.  Your participation is the key to the study’s success! 

I hope to receive your questionnaire soon so that I can send you a gift!  

Cordially, 

Marie Brighton 


